
Ottawa County Board of Commissioners                    8:00 a.m. 

September 25, 2006                                         Regular Session                          

                                                                                                       
 

 
 

The Board of Commissioners met in regular session with Commissioner Kathy M. Luthi,  

Commissioner Harold McCullick, Commissioner Ray McGavran, and County Clerk 

Mary Arganbright. 

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman McCullick.     

 

The official minutes of September 18, 2006, were read, approved, and signed. 

 

Bruce Barefield, County Attorney, reported on legal issues. 

 

Vouchers were approved.    

 

Elbert Drummond, and Ken Yager, stopped in and asked if the commissioners had hired a 

Noxious Weed Administrator yet.  The commissioners said that the application period 

had just ended last Thursday, and they were getting things ready to set-up interviews.   

 

Diane McKain, Appraiser’s Office, met with the board for final approval on zoning 

matters.  Paul Otter, Westlink, was present.  Diane brought up the plat for the Johnson 

Addition, in Center Township.  Commissioner Luthi moved to approve the final plat as 

submitted by the zoning/planning commission.  Commissioner McGavran seconded.  

Motion carried.  The commissioners approved, and signed Resolution 06-25, Approving 

a Special Use To Establish A Communication Facility in the A-1 Agriculture District, for 

Westlink Communications, in Logan Township.   

 

John Copple, Highway Administrator, reported on what crews were doing.   

 

Harvey Henderson, Noxious Weed Administrator, brought in the government agency 

registration renewal.  He will get it filled out and sent in. 

 

Ken White, County Sheriff, gave prisoner count of 50.  Ken reported on employee 

matters.   

   

With no further business before the board, the meeting adjourned at 11:30 a.m.   

 


